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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY DEPUTY J. RENOUF OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 8th APRIL 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 15th APRIL 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 
“Will the Minister publish all correspondence between himself and others regarding the recent departure 

of the Chair of the Health and Community Services Advisory Board, including correspondence received 

by the Minister regarding the Chair?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

I am not prepared to publish correspondence relating to the recent departure of the Chair of the Health 

and Community Services Advisory Board because the correspondence contains personal information. 

 

 

 


